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FINAL UPDATE 
(FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

 

8/18/19; 10:30 a.m. 

 

CITY of BARRE  

PUBLIC SAFETY ANNOUNCEMENT 

North Main Street Water Main Break 

 

 
FINAL UPDATE:  The water main repair was completed at approximately 1:00 a.m. this 

morning, and the system re-pressurized by around 3:00 a.m. Repairs were delayed due to 

the intense storm the passed through the work-site around 7:30 p.m. last night. The system 

should be restored to normal service at this time.  If your water supply still exhibits a 

colored or cloudy nature, let your cold water run until clear, usually within 10 minutes. 
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